
Glassboro Public Schools 
 

 
 

MEMO 

 

 

To: Dr. Silverstein, Superintendent of Schools  

 

From: Danielle M. Sochor, Director of Curriculum , Special Education & Personnel  

  

 

Date: September 10, 2014 

 

Re: Action Item 

      September 23, Board Meeting  

 

Requesting Board approval to adjust the following staff members on the curriculum 

development list in order to develop curriculum from July 1, 2014 until May 1, 2015 at the 

current miscellaneous pay rate of $35.00 per hour: Remove Lynn Hartman and give her 5 hours 

of curriculum development time for English IV to Rob Preston. Mr. Preston would now have 10 

hours to develop the English IV curriculum.  

 

Funding was budgeted for in the 2014-2105 budget. 

 

 

DS/ed  


